Bill #50



From:

Karen Barker <karentheo@shaw.ca>

To:

<hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date:

02 November 2009 02:03 PM

Subject:

Wilderness protection?

Nov 2, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island. You people disgust me. I grew up in Halifax, on Connelly Street. My

memories of NS are wonderful, but lately I haven't wanted to admit that I came from there. Why on earth would you continue to support such a disgusting and primitive event. Really, you people need to move into a whole new age and better yourselves with more ethical industry than

slaughtering a bunch of defenceless animals. I will never return to NS until you show some respect for the environment and its inhabitants. Karen Barker

Sincerely,

Ms. Karen Barker 6311 Thornaby Way NW Calgary, AB T2K 5K8